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Dear friends, 
 

Just a few days ago, I had an incredible opportunity that I want to share with 
you. If you recall back to my column in the December newsletter, I shared 
with you the following: During the Second World War, it was the practice of 
the Nazis in Czechoslovakia to collect Torah scrolls and other Jewish books 
and ritual objects. These holy items were to be used in a “Museum to a Dead 

Race” that was planned for the conclusion of the war. Thankfully, this never came to                 
fruition, and, following the war, over 1500 sifrei Torah lay in a basement in Prague. 
These scrolls were then sent to the Westminster Synagogue in London for safekeeping.   
In deciding what to do with, and how to care for, these scrolls that were a witness to one 
of the worst tragedies to ever befall our people, the Westminster Synagogue formed the               
Memorial Scrolls Trust. It is the duty of the Memorial Scrolls Trust to care for these 
scrolls and to ensure that they are given a prominent role in the spiritual and educational 
life of the institutions to which they have been entrusted. Each Memorial Scroll is a                    
messenger from a community that was lost, but does not deserve to be forgotten. I was 
honored, along with our Sisterhood President Lisa Danzig, to be able to travel to Miami   
to get our new Torah and bring it to its new home in our ark. We all, the members of               
Congregation Dor Tamid, are now custodians of history, as we welcome this new scroll  
to join our other sifrei Torah.  
  
This Torah, labeled by the Trust as MST#49, is from Lostice, Czechoslovakia where      
Jewish life dates back to 1544. By the end of the century, records mention a synagogue, 
cemetery, and school, as well as a community register. However, following the Holocaust 
only one person had survived.   
 

As Lisa and I arrived to pick up our new scroll to bring it home, I was overcome with                       
a mixed sense of emotions: sadness for this lost community, joy that our community                      
is  honored with the opportunity to honor their memory, and hope for the future as we                   
will pass on the memory of this community and the wisdom of this Torah to future                       
generations. As we accepted possession of this scroll, Lisa and I, and, in effect, each 
member of our community, truly became, along with the scroll itself, witnesses. We                    
are therefore charged with honoring a memory and making sure we all never forget. 
 

I hope you will join us during our Shabbat service on April 17, as we formally welcome 
and dedicate our new Torah scroll. 
 

B’shalom, 
Rabbi Jordan  

Rabbinic Reflections 



 

 



 

 

  

March Madness is upon us.  And if you’re like me, that means you are not only excited 

for a great competition on the basketball courts but for CDT’s Dueling Pianos Gala, as 

well. This exciting event will take place on March 28th from 7:30-11:00pm. This year, 

we are honoring Cantorial Soloist Mike Zuspan. Registration activities are well under 

way. You can now purchase entry tickets, raffle tickets, and a special shout-out to Mike 

to join in the celebration of his amazing work with CDT over the years. New this year, 

you can also purchase a business ad in our CDT Village, a directory where you can                     

promote your (or your child’s) services. The CDT gala is not only a great way to help 

build and strengthen our CDT community, but it’s also a great way to support CDT  

financially while having fun at the same time. Believe it or not, CDT’s spring gala is budgeted to have an 

even greater impact on CDT’s balance sheet than other fundraisers, including the annual High Holy Days 

Appeal and Giving Tuesday . . . but only if we have the great member turnout we know is possible.   

 

I believe in equal opportunity accolades for all the amazing volunteers at CDT (and there are so many!), 

but every now and again there are a few that simply need an extra spotlight. This month, my appreciation 

goes to two volunteers who are working behind the scenes in some uniquely important ways.   

 

First, let me say thank you to Paula Bloom, who has taken on the challenge of fundraising on behalf of 

CDT for the Hunger Walk on March 15th.  Molly Peled assisted Paula by asking our religious school kids 

to donate their tzedakah to the Hunger Walk. Due to the overwhelming amount of donations, Paula was 

able to not only meet but exceed her donation goal. To show her appreciation, Paula surprised the                         

religious school kids with ice cream sundaes! Thank you also to Ed and Vicki Levine and David Bloom, 

who helped with the ice cream celebration.  

 

Second, we need to all thank Matt Gable, who has been hard at work lighting up CDT. He has been        

installing lights on top of our building which automatically turn on at dusk. His goal is to replace all our 

outdoor lights with LED lights. This will not only make the area brighter but also reduce our carbon               

footprint. If the rain ever stops, he will be replacing the parking lights that are currently out of                             

commission. I have no doubt that Doug Katz, VP of Operations, is already thinking of additional and 

equally important tasks that Matt can help us with after he completes this project. 

 

Finally, I would also like to thank Rabbi Jordan and Lisa Danzig for giving of their time to fly to Miami  

to personally pick up and escort the Czech Memorial Scroll to its new home at CDT.  On April 17th,  we 

will be having a special Shabbat service to welcome in our new Torah.  I hope to see you then, if not                            

sooner (like at our Dueling Pianos Gala on March 28th, hint hint). 

B’Shalom, 

Dan 

Daniel Rosen, President 

President’s Message 
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 IF YOU HAVE ALREADY RSVP'D FOR THE DUELING PIANOS - THANK YOU! 

IF YOU WANT TO BUY RAFFLES, DRINKS AND THE TRIBUTE TO MIKE,                                                    

AND ADD TO YOUR EVENING . . . PLEASE CLICK HERE 

 

https://www.dortamid.org/form/duelingpianos
http://email.robly.com/ls/click?upn=vJ3aiCNzgW5x0MUcnUHURk-2FlsbJ01n9-2BN0rtSHzwL0k0F9InAhyzNnajS2r8MDvvH0jIHD7X2W-2FwC8-2F3MEmTUQ-3D-3DUXTK_yqk4xw-2FEA7e4dcShV5gi72F60v9x0gj09oExaS25GIt9cVvwcGnnl24kC0vY-2Bh4MKO94O67tqal0GMv-2BgmqiXuu-2BCIpudfOY-2FOql384tN-2B
http://email.robly.com/ls/click?upn=vJ3aiCNzgW5x0MUcnUHURk-2FlsbJ01n9-2BN0rtSHzwL0k0F9InAhyzNnajS2r8MDvvH0jIHD7X2W-2FwC8-2F3MEmTUQ-3D-3DiENG_yqk4xw-2FEA7e4dcShV5gi72F60v9x0gj09oExaS25GIt9cVvwcGnnl24kC0vY-2Bh4MKO94O67tqal0GMv-2BgmqiXuu-2BCIpudfOY-2FOql384tN-2B
https://www.dortamid.org/form/duelingpianos


 

 

Cantorial Soloist’s Message 

Dear friends — Shalom Chaveirim, 

It is with a heavy heart that I write to you this newsletter. These past many years at                 
Congregation Dor Tamid have been wonderful years full of love and meaning for myself 
and my family, but, sad to say, it appears that they are coming to an end. 

My wife, son, dogs, and I have been talking a great deal these past few months about our 
future — how our hopes and dreams have evolved through the years, and, as such, we 
have decided that it is time to make a change. 

I have accepted a new position starting April 1st and will proudly be beginning my new 
career as the new Head Ranch Dressing Expert at the up-and-coming new culinary                      
channel: “why in the world are you even trying this - it’s disgusting - just look at it!”                  
or, in short, WITWAYETT - ID!  

Many of you know that, over the years, I have held fierce discussions over the societal 
value of ranch dressing — in particular that it is ranch dressing and NOT blue cheese 
dressing that should always be paired with buffalo wings. But what you may not know                  
is that I have been traveling all around the world as a Ranch Dressing Representative            
extolling the virtues of ranch dressing. As a matter of fact, most people in the industry                
refer to me as “The Ambassador of Ranch” or just TAR. Most of my trips have been                  
self funded, though on occasion the Society for the Promotion of Ranch Dressing, or                   
SOPRORAD, has funded some pretty interesting expeditions. I will leave it up to you 
guess where, but suffice it to say the late Queen of Absurdestia was a big fan. Ranch 
dressing  has been a lifelong passion of mine, and I am happy to say that all of my hard 
work, dedication, and sacrifice is now coming to fruition. 

I will always look back at my time at CDT as some of the most enriching of life, but I 
leave knowing in my heart that I am making the right decision for myself and my family.                 
I know that you understand and believe as I do, that the world — now more than ever —
needs more ranch dressing. 

Happy Purim, 

Mike Zuspan 

former cantorial soloist and future Head Ranch Dressing Expert at WITWAYETT - ID 
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Education Director’s Message 

Dear CDT Families,  

I want to tell you about our wonderful 7th grade class and all the amazing mitzvot they are doing this year.    

It’s really amazing to see how much good they have done and how much closer they have gotten as a class.    

A big shout-out goes to their dedicated teacher, Marci Risner, who makes sure her students understand the                

importance of their actions and the difference they are making in the world. From playing with handicapped 

rescue animals from Angels Among Us to tilling the Gan Tamid ground and preparing packed lunches for the 

hungry, I would say they have been pretty busy. It doesn’t stop there. The 7th graders have built a relationship 

with The Cohen Home residents. They have met with them three times already. Some of the students played 

music for them, some sang for them. The students played games with them, had conversations with them, and 

also worked on a beautiful art project—a picture frame with a picture of them together for them to keep.   

I am very proud of our 7th grade class. They have lots more mitzvot to do this year. I promise to keep you                      

posted. Making the world a better place feels good. Thank you 7th grade!  

Love,  

Molly 
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Condolences 

May their memories be a blessing. 

Jeffrey & Margaret Cohen and Family on the passing of Jeffrey’s grandmother 

Violet Montrose Jacobs 

January 30, 2020 
 

Kacie & Jeff Reisman and Family on the passing of Kacie’s mother 

Carolyn Toney Rothschild 

February 4, 2020 
 

Elliot & Beth Raizes and Family on the passing of Elliot’s father 

Maurice P. Raizes 

February 24, 2020 
 

Lesley Radov and Family on the passing of Lesley’s daughter 

Bonnie Leone 

February 26, 2020 
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Introducing the CDT VILLAGE! 

Open only to our CDT community, we are offering a "yellow-pages"-type directory 

where you can promote your (or your child's) services—from dog walking to                                 

babysitting to tutoring to lawn care. 

After the Dueling Pianos event, we will add the "Village" to our website!  
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Donations 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Many Thanks — תודה רבה 

Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund 
Doris Strauss Cohen 
  —in memory of Gertrude Bazar Strauss 
 

Lynn & Brad Elster 
  —in memory of Mose Ellis 
 

Beverly Mahone 
  —in memory of Jeannette Karp 
 

Janet & Marcel Szpiro 
  —in honor of Harriet & Jerry Jacobs’ 60th                  

wedding anniversary 
 

Marion Waldbaum 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Sharon & Steve Marshall 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Steve & Jodi Wolfe 
  —in memory of Maurice Raizes 
 

Cantorial Soloist Discretionary Fund 
Ron & Betty Kurtz 
  —in memory of Ham Kurtz and 
      Alex Dochen 
 

Ellen Salowitz 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

General Fund 
Rosemary Hall 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Carolyn Dangoor 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Rosalind Perell and Family 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Jutta & Ken Mercado 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Elizabeth Dougherty 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Kevin & Lori Marks 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Randy Dumes 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Janet Levy 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 

Caring Committee 
Chris, Jennifer, Jordan and Andrew Hall 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone (Uncle Banker) 
 

Ethel & Irwin Rubenstein 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Ann & Stan Bassell 
  —in memory of Joseph Aaron Kalin 
 

Sheldon & Sherry Fages 
  —in memory of Geraldine Siegel and 
      Diane Fages 
 

Sisterhood ‘Plant a Tree in Israel’ 
Daphne Rosenkranz 
  —in memory of Sam Rosenkranz 
 

Religious School Fund 
Suzie & Anthony Gioia 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Yahrzeit Fund 
Ethel & Irwin Rubenstein 
  —in memory of Anita Rubenstein 
 

Robin Hoch 
  —in memory of Marty Levine 
 

Gan (Garden) Tamid Fund 
Lesley Radov 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Social Action Fund 
Henry & Deborah Cox 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Kathleen & Rob Sable 
  —in memory of Tom Mahone 
 

Oneg Fund 
Ruthie Cohen 
  —in memory of Kenny Cohen 
 

Security Fund 
Leslie Penuel 
  —in memory of Bessie Goldsmith 
 

Chesed Tamid Fund 
Linda Barton 
Scott & Dory Brown 
Jackie & Larry Berger 
Lesley Radov 
Lisa & Mitch Skyer 
Robyn & Andrew Jacober 
Sherry & Fred Nemiroff 
Beverly Mahone 



 

 

Sisterhood 
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Please join us as we honor our Sisterhood past presidents.  
This Shabbat service is not just for the women of Sisterhood. It’s for the 
entire CDT community. Come and celebrate these women who have 

made a difference in our synagogue! 
 

Michele Lederman, Robyn Jacober, Audrey Capozzoli,        
Carol Kovar, Marni Mendel, and Estelle Zandstra 

 

Please let us know if you would like to contribute a delicious treat                                               
to the Oneg Shabbat for this special evening. 

Contact us at sisterhood@dortamid.com 

Our Mission: To support the Synagogue through Judaism, 
Community Service, Friendship, and Fundraising  



 

 

Sisterhood’s 3rd Annual Spring Bazaar 
 

Sunday, March 22 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Once again, Leslie Criden has brought together local artists for all of us to find                                    
incredible gifts for the many different and fun occasions that are just around the corner!  

Bring your family and friends and shop to your heart’s content. 
 

We want to hear from YOU . . .  
If you have any suggestions for activities or would like to see Sisterhood get                                        

involved in something, please contact me at Sisterhood@dortamid.com. 
 

. . . And, if you have any questions about becoming more involved in Sisterhood,                                              
contact me anytime! I’d love to hear from you. 

Lisa   
Lisa Danzig, Sisterhood President  
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Our B’nai Mitzvah 

Yoel Gerstein — March 7 
 

Yoel has always been an active community person who loves to help others. He is interested 
in helping and improving the lives of older people, sharing time and listening to stories at  
senior centers. He is encouraging teens of his same age to spend time with older people to 
learn from their life experiences and to make them feel gratitude for their influence in the  
present. The present was made from the past, and Yoel is highly motivated to learn from                 
their past and to improve the life of the present, starting from young kids. 

  

Yoel will be spending time on weekends each month going to different senior living centers to sit with                         
residents and listen to their stores. He also plans to leave a gift by painting or making bracelets with them. 

Phoebe Kay — March 14 
 

Phoebe is a 7th grader at Autrey Mill Middle School. She enjoys playing Lacrosse, hanging 
with friends, and being on her phone. Her favorite time is spent in the summer where she       
attends URJ Henry S. Jacobs Camp. Camp has provided Phoebe with lifelong friends and                         
a special connection to Judaism, which she will cherish forever. 
 
For Phoebe’s tikkun olam/social action project, she sold bracelets to raise money for Bosley’s 
Place. Bosley’s Place is a nursery for homeless and orphaned neonatal and underage puppies. 
By taking in and caring for the homeless and underage puppies that would not survive in a 

shelter environment, Bosley’s Place frees up foster homes for other dogs that might otherwise be euthanized 
due to overcrowded shelters, helping to save many more lives. 
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Empty Nesters 

https://dortamid.org/form/mainevent


 

 

Primetimers 

A big thank you goes to Caren Levine for organizing our dinner at Pearl Lian last month. 

The food was delicious and the comradery was amazing. 

Our next event is an afternoon with the Johns Creek Chorale. Thank you to Peter Lehrman 
for organizing this event. 

Some of our upcoming events . . .  

Sunday, April 26 — Tour of the Atlanta History Museum and Cyclorama                              
Coordinator needed 

Sunday, June 7 — Kosher Deli Night at CDT                                                                       

Harriet Jacobs to chair with the help of Linda Mallin.  

These are our current planned events. In order to add more programs, we do need 

volunteers to chair or help plan them.  

Do you have any suggestions for more activities or programs?                                      

Would you like to chair or help plan them?  

Please email me at moved2ga@bellsouth.net or call 404-668-1135. 
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Social Action 

 

 

 

 

There is so much we can do as a congregation to make the world a better place.  
                                              

THE HUNGER WALK 
March 15th (More info on page 16.) 

JOIN or DONATE to the CDT Hunger Walk Team and Help the Hungry in Georgia 

__________ 
 

ZABAN PARADIES CENTER (ZPC) 
One date left to fill — March 18th.  

Please let us know if you can help serve dinner to the residents. This is a very rewarding 
project. Take your child, grandchild, friends, or spouse with you. This is a great Bar/Bat 

Mitzvah tikkun olam project. Contact Sharon Rocco at srocco1951@gmail.com. 
 

ZPC assists couples transitioning from homelessness to resettlement and independence               
by providing shelter, basic necessities, and counseling services.  

__________ 
 

BEANIES FOR PREMATURE BABIES                                                                                                                          
We are looking for congregants who crochet or knit to make beanies — and octopuses, 

too — for premature babies in the Northside Hospital NICU. Please help us fulfill this need. 

You can make them at home                                                                                                                         
on your own time and bring them to CDT.    

For more information and to receive the pattern instructions,                                                                                                                       
contact Sharon Rocco at srocco1951@gmail.com 

 

OR 
 

If you are looking for some camaraderie                                                                                                                                  
while working on your projects,                                                                                                                      

join us for our monthly get-togethers. Want to learn more? 

Contact Leslie Penuel at ljpenuel1@gmail.com or 770-853-
2496. 

 

Next get-togethers — Thursdays March 12 and April 16 

1:00-3:00PM at CDT 
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Tikkun Olam — עולם תיקון   

Repair the World 

http://www.tiny.cc/CDT_HungerWalk2020


 

 

HOMES AGAINST HUNGER: 
Thank you again to our congregants for their generosity.  

Next pick-up date: March 22  

If you want to have us pick up your food donations at your home,                                                          
you must register with Jackie Berger at jackieb.berger@gmail.com.                                                                                             

Please place your bags outside by 8:30AM, so our volunteers can pick them up. 

If you prefer, you may bring your items to CDT and place in the bins.                                                                  
(Non-perishable foods, NO glass containers). 

Remember, there are families who are in need of food. Please give generously and                  
with your heart, if you are able. Perhaps even ask friends if they can gather some                    
food for you to donate! Some families have had their neighborhoods donate food.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Shalom, 
Sharon Rocco, Chairperson 
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On Sunday, March 15
th
, CDT will join thousands of people at the                                             

Atlanta Hunger Walk Run, where we will participate to raise funds                                                
for the 1 in 8 people in our community who are facing hunger.   

Please register and bring your family and friends to support this important                             
mission and also enjoy live music, a kids’ zone, and food trucks.  

One dollar will provide 4 meals to the 1 in 5 children who live in food-insecure                      
households or the 1 in 10 seniors who live in poverty.  

Will you donate $5 instead of buying a Starbucks Latte and provide 20 meals?          
Or donate the $20 you spend on your family's pizza outing and provide 80 meals? 

Even if you can't join us at the Hunger Walk Run, please still consider               
making a donation on behalf of a friend who is walking or to the CDT team.  

Join or Donate to the CDT Hunger Walk Team 
 

Thank you so much, and we hope to see you on March 15
th
.  

 Please reach out to Paula Bloom (770-570-8059 or pbloom99@yahoo.com)                    
if you have any questions.  
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http://www.tiny.cc/CDT_HungerWalk2020
http://www.tiny.cc/CDT_HungerWalk2020
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https://www.dortamid.org/form/secondseder2020


 

 

For Our Youngest People 

P
a

g
e

 1
8
  
  
V

o
ic

e
 o

f 
th

e
 G

e
n
e

ra
ti
o

n
s
  
 M

a
rc

h
 2

0
2
0

 

 

Join Us for  
 

PLAY TAMID 
 

and  
 

TOT SHABBAT 
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Caring Committee 

At any moment you may find yourself, your family, or your friends in need  
of a  helping hand, and the CDT Caring Committee is here for you!  Acts of 
loving kindness are our specialty, and we are here for congregants who 
may need help getting through difficult situations.   

 

                                          The Caring Committee’s ability to help starts with you!  If you or someone 
you know could use some support, please reach out to us and let us know what’s going on. We will 
work closely with Rabbi Jordan and the staff to help us be successful in providing for the needs of 
our congregants. Our committee’s goal is to reach out to every congregant who may need us!   
 

If you or someone you know is mourning, undergoing surgery, recovering from an accident or illness, 
or has something going on in your/their life and could use our assistance, please contact the CDT 
office (770-623-8860), Rabbi Jordan directly (770-623-8860), or Leslie Fox, Caring Committee Chair 
(678-296-4646), and let us know. It’s so important that we, as a congregational community, care for 
one another.  
 

If you have any questions, or would like to be a part of the Caring Committee please let us know.   
 

Leslie Fox  

Caring Committee Chair 
678-296-4646 

Lifelong Learning 

An In-Depth Look at the Basics of Judaism 

On select Shabbat mornings, join Rabbi Jordan as he digs deep into the Basics of 
Judaism. We will explore the history, liturgy, customs, and holidays  that make up 
our Jewish                         tradition, religion, and community. All classes begin at 

9:00am.     

        3/7/20   Jewish Prayer V (Blessings) 

        3/14/20  Pilgrimage Festivals III (Pesach 

        4/18/20  Israeli Holidays 

        4/25/20  Pilgrimage Festivals IV (Shavuot) 

Torah Study 

Join Rabbi Jordan each Wednesday at 
11:00AM for our great weekly discussions 

as we continue our study of the Torah.   

Be sure to check the CDT calendar                         
on our website for any changes                            

to the schedule. 

Rabbi Jordan at The Cohen 
Home 

You are invited to join Rabbi Jordan                                 
as he leads a monthly Shabbat service                               
at The Cohen Home for the residents.  

 

Join together at 2:30pm as we sing and 
pray on the following dates. 

 

March 6 — April 17 — May 8 

 



 

 

March 17 at CDT 

With special pricing 
for CDT members! 

Click here for tickets. 
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https://www.eventbrite.com/e/a-magic-hat-a-kids-play-ages-4-10-tickets-91676
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/a-magic-hat-a-kids-play-ages-4-10-tickets-91676108709?ref=eios
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In the Community 

2019-20 Board of Directors and Staff 

   Executive Committee 
           

 President         Dan Rosen   
 COO Art Criden    
 Finance VP        Mitch Skyer   
 Operations VP      Doug Katz    
Education VP         Jodi Rosa                                   

 Marketing VP         Justin Blackman            
 Secretary      Jackie Berger                 
 Presidential Appointee  Rob Lederman 
Presidential Appointee  Leslie Fox 

Trustees 
  

 Fundraising/Campaigns     Scott Brown 
 Ritual              Sherry Nemiroff 
 Membership           Rachel Allen 
 Trustee-at-Large         Ashley Chenault 
 Trustee-at-Large        Denise Deitchman 
 Sisterhood          Lisa Danzig 
 Men’s Club          Larry Benator 

   Staff        
 

Senior Rabbi          Jordan M. Ottenstein, RJE 
Cantorial Soloist        Mike Zuspan 
Education Director         Molly Peled 
Executive Director           Stacey Jahanfar 
Administrative and       Ruthanne Warnick 
      B’nai Mitzvah Coordinator    
Custodial Staff        Stacey Bell, Mo Alqaraghuli 
CDTTY Advisors        Jaime & Eric Benson 
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Our Advertisers 



 

 

P
a

g
e

 2
6
  
  
V

o
ic

e
 o

f 
th

e
 G

e
n
e

ra
ti
o

n
s
  
 M

a
rc

h
 2

0
2
0

 



 

 

 

 

Visit us on the web to see how it works 

Dan@djrphotography.com 

 

Daniel Rosen, Owner 

CDT Member 

404.900.0675 

 
JAC is a multicultural Childcare Facility located at 

Congregation Dor Tamid in Johns Creek.  
 

At JAC students learn about different cultures,  
languages and traditions. Students learn to be more inde-

pendent, more creative and social. Though the school 
year has already started, it’s not to late to  

enroll your child. Call now to find out about any  
promotions we are running.  

At JAC your child will learn in  
Hebrew and English!  

 
Schedule your tour today at 770.321.8484  

(ext:1 or 3)  
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